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Animal welfare charities and sanctuaries for previously farmed animals need far more government 
support and funding. They do an important and compassionate job taking on and caring for a lot of 
abused and traumatized farmed animals and do it with the help mostly only of donations. 
Government needs to establish s dedicated and completely independent animal welfare agency, 
which is not compromised like the rspca and the department of agriculture. Animal welfare laws that 
apply to companion animals must be expanded to also include farmed animals. 


